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Oil Corporation

January 5, 1984

0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Attention: Joe Ramey
Re: Marlisue Queen Unit
Sec. 24-T14S-R29E
Chaves County, N.M.
Dear Mr. Ramey:
Pursuant to your conversation with Larry Brooks, please

note the redesignation of the wells in the Marlisue Queen
Unit as stated in the attached letter dated Decembexr 20,

1983 to Mr. Ray Graham, copy to Oil Conservation Division.

If further informatioh is needed, please let me know.
Respectfully,

Mark H. McClellan

/Attachment
4,//kc= Larry Brooks, OCD, Artesia, NM



